
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Contact: 

Brenda Connelly 

OneStop Services Coordinator 

Upstate Workforce Investment Board 

PO Box 5666 

145 N. Church Street (BTC, 5
th

 floor) 

Spartanburg, SC  29304 

(864) 706-8256 (TTY: 711) 

bconnelly@upstatewib.org 

 

OneStop Operator RFP 40-14 released 

 

Spartanburg, S.C., March 12, 2014 – The Upstate Workforce Investment Board, 

through the Spartanburg County Purchasing Department, has released a Request for 

Proposal (RFP) for their OneStop Operator. There will be a pre-bid conference at 2:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, March 25, 2014. The proposal submission deadline is 2:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, April 10, 2014. Proposals will not be accepted after this deadline.  

 

All questions or communications regarding RFP 40-14 should be forwarded to Lisa 

Coleman, Spartanburg County Procurement Director, at 

lcoleman@spartanburgcounty.org.  

 

Complete information regarding RFP 40-14 can be found on the Spartanburg County 

website (www.spartanburgcounty.org/govt/depts/pur/bids.htm).   
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